
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction Advisory Committee 
Tuesday, January 20, 2015 

One Texas Center, 505 Barton Springs Road 
Public Works Director’s Conference Room, 13th Floor 

10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The Construction Advisory Committee’s regular scheduled meeting on Tuesday, January 20, 2015, has 
been cancelled due to a lack of quorum.  The next scheduled meeting will occur on February 17, 2015 at 
the regularly scheduled time and location, as shown above. 
 
 


